
EDITORIAL MESSAGES
By Paul D. Humke and Lars Olsen, Editors-in-Chief

Contributions 1. Several individuals have made substantial monetary con-
tributions to the Exchange this past year. Although anonymous, we would like
to thank them for the essential help they have provided us as the Exchange
transitioned from an academic home at St. Olaf College to a new status as
a 501C3 Private Operating Foundation. In particular, this new status means
that contributions to the Exchange are fully tax deductible and that gifting to
the Exchange can be done in many different ways. Particular thanks to David
Dugan of Lexington, Virginia whose expertise with the IRS code enabled relative
sanity to prevail throughout the process.

Contributions 2. If you would like to contribute to the work of the Exchange
or to investigate how such funds are used, please contact Paul Humke at anal-
ysisr@gmail.com.

Continuing Production Changes. As of volume 49 number 2, papers will
appear on Project Euclid only a week or two after their acceptance date. Dr.
Sworowska led this not so trivial change. Thanks very much Tanya!

Continuing Thanks. Continuing thanks to Journals Manager, Natalie Eide-
nier and her staff at Michigan State University Press who do final copy editing
for the Exchange and shepherd each issue through the printing and distribution
process.

Project Euclid Access. Access to most of the back issues of the Exchange is
now available on Project Euclid.

Author Class File. Our raex.cls LATEX classfile is used with every paper
published in the Exchange. This classfile utilizes a format for entering author,
title, and other information that is particularly convenient for extracting that
information for the various databases that list the Exchange. An author version
of the raex.cls classfile is available at our website: www.stolaf.edu/analysis.

Michigan State University Press. If you are contemplating writing a text-
book on a subject in mathematics, or a memoir, please consider using the Michi-
gan State University Press as your publisher. The Press is a non-profit orga-
nization affiliated with Michigan State University that offers superior service
and much lower costs than commercial publishers, along with complimentary
advertising in Real Analysis Exchange.

Website. We encourage you to visit our websites and invite your feedback
regarding the content. The addresses are:

• For Article Access: http://www.msupress.org/journals/raex/

• For general RAE Information: http://www.realanalexch.org
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